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To Whom lt May Concern:

On September 8th and gtr' between the hours of 10AM-7PM, Reid's New Golden Gate Funeral Home,
located 1910 Taylor Avenue, will be having an open house to welcome Racine and surroundirrg counties
to check out the new location. Reld's New Golden Gate Funeral Home and Staff would llke to request
your permission to block off the 24OO block of 19th Street, between Taylor and Holmes. There wíll be

entertalnment, refreshments and fun for the communlty, Reld's New Golden Gate Funeral Home and
Staff would llke to use these dates and tímes to bulld a rapport with the community we intend to serue.

Thank you in advance for your approval, Please feel free to contact our office with any cofiìmerìts,
questions, and/or concerns at 414-3SB-0538,
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Respectfully,

Tuesday, August L4, 2Ot2

Authorízed Signature

willis LFD

5665 N, Tctttonia Avenuc, MilwRtrhcc, \üøI 53209 . 414-35t1-0538 . Fex: 41+358-0452
1910 Taylor Avenuc, Racine, WT 53403 . 262-632-1300


